% , Statesboro Primitive Baptist Church
March 14 - Q

We apologize for the very late notice but out of concern and care for
our members/guests all services at the Statesboro Primitive Baptist
Church will be cancelled for tomorrow March 15th, 2020. The
governor of Georgia has issued a Public Health State of Emergency
beginning today. Because of this and the concern of several
members, the board of deacons agreed it would be best to cancel
tomorrow's services.

The deacons and leadership will discuss more Monday morning to
evaluate the situation and make other announcements as
appropriate. Information will be posted on Statesboro Primitive
Baptist Facebook page and the church office will be open as of now
during regular office hours and you may call and get updates.
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